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BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

DATE:   November 9, 2004 

TO:    BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:   Dr. Joe A. Hairston, Superintendent 

SUBJECT: AWARD OF CONTRACT – RELOCATION OF OVERHEAD 
ELECTRIC AT WINDSOR MILL MIDDLE SCHOOL

ORIGINATOR: J. Robert Haines, Deputy Superintendent of Business Services 
 
RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Richard H. Cassell, P.E., Administrator 

Office of Engineering and Construction 
 J. Kurt Buckler, P.E., Head of Engineering 

Office of Engineering and Construction 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Education approves an Award of Contract. 
 

***** 
 

Award of Contract – Windsor Mill Middle School Relocation of Overhead Electric Service  
 

Appendix I – Recommendation of Award of Contracts 
 



Appendix I 
 

Recommendation of Award of Contract  
Windsor Mill Middle School Relocation of Overhead Electric Service 

November 9, 2004 

Currently, there is overhead electric service as well as support poles on the north side of 
Windsor Mill Road in the vicinity of the Windsor Mill Middle School site. In order to develop 
the site for a school, the roadway will need to be widened which requires the removal of electric 
support poles. Baltimore Gas and Electric (BGE) have investigated our request to move this 
utility and are requesting $50,574.00 to design and perform the relocation.  

 
At this time, the Department of Physical Facilities recommends an Award of Contract with 

BGE in the amount of $50,574.00 to perform the utility relocation. 
 
Funding for this project is identified in the County Capital Budgets as Project #091 –

Windsor Mill Middle School. 
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